
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 
April 2024 

4/4: ARFCD Finance Committee meeting. The Finance Committee met to 
review the proposed FY 24-25 budget package.  

4/11: Central Valley Flood Protection Board SWIF Letter of Intent meeting. I 
met with staff from the Flood Protection Board and District consultant Pro Mitra to 
discuss the phasing of submitted Letters of Intent to develop System Wide 
Improvement Framework documents for the District’s North Area basins. 

4/12: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of a Memorandum 
of Understanding with Sacramento County on the upcoming District election, the 
Fiscal Year 2024-25 Budget package, and a Closed Session on real property 
acquisition. 

4/25: Meeting with City of Sacramento Planning Department. District real 
estate representative Bryan Huarte and I met with staff from the City Planning 
Department to discuss the intended use and any possible City limitations on a 
potential parcel acquisition.  

4/30: USACE SAFCA Site LAR C3A Site Visit. I met with staff from the US 
Army Corps of Engineers and SAFCA to look at the Union Pacific Railroad 
Crossing adjacent to Site LAR C3A. The District will install levee access gates to 
prevent the public from entering onto Railroad property.  

4/30: Lower American River Bank Protection Working Group meeting. The 
Bank Protection Working Group held a meeting to discuss the planning effort and 
hydraulic analysis for the Contract LAR C3B work upstream of Watt Avenue. 
Members of the public were present to present their concerns over the need for 
bank protection at the site.  
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